
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF CHAPLIN 

 
In accordance with Section 7-394 of the General Statutes of the State of 
Connecticut, notice is hereby given that the Annual Financial Statement and 
Supplementary Information of the Town of Chaplin for the fiscal year ending June 
30, 2019 is on file in the Town Clerk’s office, 495 Phoenixville Road, and is 
available for public inspection during regular office hours.   
 
Dated at Chaplin, Connecticut this 2nd day of March, 2020 
 
Shari Smith 
Chaplin Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


